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Hello once again and welcome to our Springtime edition of the PTA Newsletter.  We hope
everyone enjoyed some time off over the Easter break - despite the weather!!  We won‘t
let the good ‘ole Northern Irish weather dampen the spirits here at PTA HQ of course.
Not when there are lots of amazing items of news to share and plenty of exciting events
in the pipeline. More on that later...
  Reflecting on the Winter term; it never ceases to amaze us just how generous our
Andrews Family is.  You really do get behind all of our fundraising efforts in such a big
way and I‘m sure you will agree that the results are PHENOMENAL! Organising different
events which are unique, engaging and let‘s not beat about the bush - profitable, is a
tricky business, requiring lots of planning and organising. We are grateful to have a
wonderful bunch of parent and teacher volunteers spinning plates and juggling many
balls!  However, none of the success we have enjoyed would have been possible without
YOU, the parents, grandparents and friends that make up our wonderful AMPS
community. Thank you for continuing to support the work of the PTA and we hope you
will enjoy reading about what we have achieved so far and what is yet to come!

Uniform 
Sale
£81

Fundraising Updates

April 
2024

Spring into action with us!

Money Wars
£3542

Cash for
Clobber

£208

Pub Quiz
£503

We are really excited to share that

since September 2023 up until the Pub

Quiz last week, we have raised a

WHOPPING ...

To date: We have bought 15 iPads, and
recently ordered 15 more! This means
we will have purchased one full set
already! A great step on our way to

achieving our target of having 3 sets!



The PTA will be selling refreshments at the
matinee and evening performances of Mary
Poppins Jr.  Please speak to a member of the
committee if you would be willing to help out.  

sUMMER fAIR
GAMES

What’s coming up?

We kindly request donations of unwanted
gifts/chocs/bottles/vouchers/tickets to

be used as raffle prizes. 

Lots of things to look forward to and

plenty of opportunities to get

involved! 

“In every job that must be done, there is an element of fun.

You find the fun, and — SNAP — the job’s a game!”

Evening shows: 7pm Tuesday
21st & Thursday 23rd May

Matinee show: 1pm
Wednesday 22nd May

Sports Day
Friday 31st May 

P1-4 @ School Bowling Green
Teas/Coffees/Tuck shop

P5-7 @ Comber Rec Football Club
Teas/Coffees/Tuck shop/Ice-cream van

Friday 14th June
5pm to 7pm

Bouncy
Castles

Tombolas
Lucky

Dip

Food

MARKET
sTALLS

rAFFLE
soak a

Teacher

Now seeking vendors for an outdoor
market at the fair. Please email:

gemma_hamilton1@hotmail.co.uk 
if interested - pitches £15

Information regarding donations for the
bottle and chocolate tombolas will be

circulated separately

Appeal for volunteers!! Please consider giving us one
hour of your time to help out on the night. No volunteers

= No fair! Message Chairperson Debbie McLaughlin to add
your name to our list:

07734 868388 Thank you!

Admission
Adults £3Children Free


